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20 December 2022 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

Year 11 Leavers Hoodies 
 
Hoodies are now available to order, for students to wear in the Academy from February half 
term onwards. This year you will order directly through SPC - Yearbooks via a link shared by 
the Academy below. 
 
Link: https://spc-yearbooks.myshopify.com/products/st-michaels-catholic-academy-ts23-
hoodie-2023?ls=saxNMiZzWLgReoh_AO5UQ 
 
Passcode:  62135 
 
We are aiming to have the hoodies delivered by the end of January. The company have 
stated that once orders have been placed via the online shop, they cannot be changed. 
 
Thanks in advance for your support during what will be a very intense and stressful time for 
our Year 11 students. If you have any questions or require any further information, please do 
not hesitate to contact Mr Hall, Year 11 Pastoral Learning Manager or Miss Gordon, 
Assistant Pastoral Learning Manager. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Miss B Gordon 
Assistant Pastoral Learning Manager – Year 11 
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